
The Nature Connection made a 
happy return to the Edith Nourse 
Rogers Memorial Veterans 

Hospital in Bedford, MA this summer, 
renewing a partnership that began in 
2004.
“We’re so happy to bring back The 
Nature Connection,” said Gina Bazzari, 
Recreation Therapist at the VA for the 
past 31 years. “For the vets, and those in 
hospice especially, they walk in and see 
this whole magical room set-up.  It takes 
them away.”
The Nature Connection serves veterans 
from WWII to the Vietnam era, including 
those in the long-term care and hospice 
units. Many of the veterans have 
psychiatric challenges, PTSD, dementia, 
or, for those in hospice, chronic illness. 
“No matter what their challenges 
are, The Nature Connection program 
creates a very therapeutic, meaningful 
environment,” said Bazzari.
Most of the veterans are unable to 
go outdoors, or may need escorts or 
supervision.  We bring nature indoors 

for them to see, smell, and touch up-
close. 
Balancing Anxiety and Connection
According to Bazzari, the veterans 
need The Nature Connection program 
because it touches all the senses and 
provides a controlled, safe setting. 
“The Nature Connection creates this 
whole habitat, this whole amazing thing 
right on the floor with live animals and 
nature. When the veterans are looking 
at the animals, or touching natural 
materials, it’s therapeutic for them.  It’s 
so important to cater to each of their 
needs with a meaningful program like 
this.”
“Many of the veterans have social 
anxiety,” said Bazzari. “The Nature 
Connection program gives them the 
opportunity to participate without fear.”  
She also appreciates that the program 
works for all veterans, regardless of 
abilities. “With The Nature Connection 
program, it doesn’t matter what your 
challenges or abilities are – this program 
adapts to each person.  We’re not 
focusing on what they can’t do but what 
they can do.”

Nature Sparks A Hero’s Memories 

At one visit we demonstrated how 
milkweed pods float in the air.  Ray, a 98 
year-old WWII veteran, described it as 
“parachuting down.” 

He then related that during WWII he 
was parachuting into Europe and was 
shot down, becoming a prisoner of war 
for 19 months.

These are the kinds of evocative 
experiences that engage the veterans. 
“The milkweed helped bring back hard 
but proud memories,” said Bazzari. “You 
offered him a way to connect through 
nature.” 

Inside:
Bringing nature’s healing 

to the littlest heroes
at JRI! (page 5)

Sparking Heroes’ Memories:
Your Generosity Brings Joy to Elder Veterans
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“With The Nature 
Connection program it 

doesn’t matter what your 
challenges or abilities 

are - this program adapts 
to each person. We’re not 

focusing on what they can’t 
do but what they can do.”

Gina Bazzari 
Recreation Therapist

Bedford VA

A Korean War veteran at the Bedford 
VA discovers the prickly quills of our 
therapy hedgehog.  

Our soft but stoic therapy chicken 
elicits laughter from this United States 
Marine Corps veteran. Vets with PTSD or 
dementia find a sense of calm and joy in 
the presence of these gentle creatures.
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Our theme in this newsletter is “heroes” – from veterans, to youth 
just starting out in life, to the professionals and family members 
providing daily care for people living with dementia – we 
celebrate the heroes that surround us.  Our donors, friends and 
volunteers are heroes too – you bring the healing power of nature 
to those who need it most.
 
Your generosity has helped us launch two new programs this 
year for children as young as 5 years old who face a variety of 
challenges, including complex trauma.  For these young “heroes” 

at residential programs in Dracut and Littleton, our animals and hands-on nature spark 
joy, help reduce stress, and nurture new social skills.  Each visit marks a child’s next 
step toward the day they transition into a family home. 
 
This fall we also started programs for veterans who live with myriad physical and 
psychological challenges, from PTSD to dementia, at the Bedford VA Hospital.  Through 
neuroscience we are learning more and more about how birds and other animals help 
veterans heal.  We recently brought our rehabilitated crow on a visit to the veterans.  
Unable to fly, yet highly sociable, the crow models dignity and strength for these heroes 
who see themselves in this wild creature.
 
As Maya Angelou famously said, “A hero is any person really intent on making this a 
better place for all people.”  Thank you for being a hero to the children, elders, and 
individuals in need whom we serve every day.
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Note from Executive DirectorThe Nature Connection
is a non-profit organization that 
brings nature-based programs to 
people with limited access to the 
natural world. Founded in 1983, 
The Nature Connection brings 
individuals together with nature’s 
capacity to teach and to heal.
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The Nature Connection Inc.
P.O. Box 155
Concord, MA  01742
Tel: (978) 369-2585

Email:  info@nature-connection.org
www.nature-connection.org

Follow us on social media:

Sophie Wadsworth
Executive Director
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Moose antlers teach children about resilience and change, and encourage conversations 
about survival.@the_nature_connection @NatrConnection
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Our 2016-2017 Program Partners

Grant Support
Cambridge Community Foundation
Concord-Carlisle Community Chest
Cummings Foundation
Dana Home Foundation
First Parish Church of Stow & Acton
First Parish in Concord
Foundation for Metrowest
Massachusetts Cultural Council
Middlesex Savings Charitable 
Foundation
Nashoba Rotary Charitable Endowment
Red Acre Foundation
Rotary Club of Nashoba Valley
The Fieldstone Foundation
The Harpley Foundation
The Sudbury Foundation

Business & Community 
Sponsors
Bose Corporation 
Cambridge Trust Company
Concord Printing
Enterprise Bank
Middlesex Savings Bank
New Habitat Partners

Pfizer
Amerscot Inn
Bedford House Florist
Boston Sailing Center
By Hand Cleaners & Tailors
Carlisle Honey
Colonial Gardens Florist
Concord Academy
Concord Teacakes
Concord Wine and Spirits
Debra’s Natural Gourmet 
Doctor Franklin Perkins School - Rein in 
a Dream Horsemanship Center
Duck Haven Farm
Elements Massage
Emma’s Cafe
Equal Exchange Cafe
Frame-Ables
Great Road Veterinary Hospital
Harbor Sweets
Hawes Florist
Happy Chocolatier
Harmony Farms
Healing Ways Reflexology
Hounds About Town 
Manchester-Essex Rotary Club 
Mane Escape
Masao’s Restaurant

At-Risk Children & 
Youth

Boys & Girls Club of Water-
town

Watertown

GRIP Program/JRI
Lowell

Little Heroes Group Home/JRI
Dracut

Littleton Academy/JRI
Littleton

Pelham Academy/JRI
Lexington 

Robert F. Kennedy Children’s 
Action Corps

Lancaster

Walden Street School/JRI 
Concord

Elders
 

Cambridge Health Alliance 
Elder Service Plan

Cambridge

Cambridge Health Alliance 
Elder Service Plan

Malden

Concord Park Assisted Living 
Memory Support

Concord 

Edith Nourse Rogers Memorial 
Veterans Hospital

Bedford

The Gardens at Newbury Court
Memory Support

Concord

 

Mass Audubon Society
MEM Tea Imports
Merlin’s Silver Star 
NRG Energy Inc. 
Papalia Plumbing & Heating
Pure7 Chocolate
Rapscallion Table & Tap
Reasons to be Cheerful
Royal Treatment Salon
Salem Five Charitable Foundation
Salem Pet Photo
Salon Terra Nostra Jewelry
Stow Greenhouses
Alan Ward Photography
West Acton VillageWorks
West Concord Wine & Spirits
Whole Foods, Bedford
Young Living Essential Oils

Special Thanks for 
In-Kind Donations and 
Professional Advice
​Charlie and Jenn Albanese, events      
Leslie Ardinger, IT         
Judith Aronstein, program animals
Mary Baum, program and training       
Caroline Birdsall, program animals        
​Casey Bogusz, photography
Genevieve Carmichael, program 
animals​
Marcia Chertok, program animals,​ ​
events     
Trinitarian Congregational Church 
in Concord, events      
Marci Cornell-Feist, strategic 
development        
​Michael Desmond Cox, photog-
raphy
​Mignonne Davis, IT         
Keith Dawson, website         
Kate Early, events, grant review, 
writing
Drumlin Farm, program materials        
Mary Firestone, clerical and IT       
Concord Free Public Library, 
facilities     
Susan Frey, program animal​s      
Ann Gillespie, events, graphic 
design      
Neil Gordon, development advis-
ing        
Morgan Grenier, Winter Market   
Gaining Ground, program mate-
rials        
Carol Hani, program animals        
Christina Huggins, program 
animals 
Karl Kussin, development advising
Clare Walker Leslie, events   
Bob Lotz, photography         
​Bob Lucas, events
Ellie Marshall, business coaching
​Ed McCune, photography  
Brian Morgan, strategic business       

First Parish Church of Groton, 
outreach      
First Parish Church of Stow & 
Acton, outreach    
Concord Park Assisted Living   
Wendy Pavlicek, program animals 
Jeff Perrin, outreach        
Allison Picott, development and 
management advising      
Helen Popinchalk, Winter Market       
Susan Quartuccio, program 
animals        
Jordan Rich, events        
William Sager, Sager Animal Hos-
pital, veterinary care     
Alan Ward and Sarah Seabury 
Ward, events       
Nick Shabanoff, computer spe-
cialist        
Nancy Shepard, program materials        
Edie Sisson, program animals        
Daria Smith, veterinary care
Cindy Sorenson,​ ​events        
Nancy Stillman, program animals        
Robin Stuart, program animals        
Liz Suneby, communications         
John Tarvin, strategic planning        
The Umbrella Community Arts 
Center, facilities
Heidi Wejman, program animals        
Marcia and Mark Wilson, program 
animals      
Bryan Windmiller, program 
animals        
Dave Witherbee, development 
advising
Jessica Wolfe, research and pro-
gram advising             
Lei Xu, program animals      

Donors
August 1, 2016-  
July 31, 2017
Anonymous (3)
Jeannie Abbott
Stephanie and Kevin Ackert
Frann Addison
Jenn Albanese
Jo Anne Albright
Michael Amster
Cherie Ansin
Jill Appel
Jude Aronstein
Cory Atkins
Penny Austen
Arra Avakian
Susan Avery
Eileen Baird
Keith and Cynthia Ballard
Ellie Bemis
Ruthy Bennett
Luis and Anita Berrizbeitia
Joan Black
Tom Bloch
Andrew and Adrienne Boardman

Thank You to our FY 2017 Donors
We are grateful for the generosity of our donors, foundations, business 

sponsors, volunteers and in-kind supporters who have contributed to
The Nature Connection’s efforts this past year. 

August 1, 2016 – July 31, 2017

Foundation, Business and In-Kind Support

Minute Man Arc 
Concord

Nashoba Learning 
Group

Bedford 

Work, Community,  
Independence 

Waltham
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Mark and Ellen Borreliz 
Ron Bott and Jeanne 
Skettino, In Memory of 
Wade Edwards
Donald Brasie
Dianne and Robert 
Brooks
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Malcolm Kottler
Dawn Buckelew
Carol Burnes
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Michael Burns
Judith Burton
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chael
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Rothstein
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Marcia and Allan 
Chertok
Michael Chertok
Karen Cohen
Molly and Laurence 
Constable
Mary Conway
Joy Cooke
Susan Crane and Mark 
Roberts
Shona and Lincoln 
Daley
Tamara Kaplan and 
Kenneth Danford
Kate Dehaven
Susan Dobbie
Martha and Donald 
Dolben
Caroline Donelan, 
In Memory of Wade 
Edwards
Virginia and Kenneth 
Dow
Julie Dunn
Kate Early and Mark 
Bilodeau
Jenni Edgerton
Aliza Edwards
Chad Edwards
Susan Edwards
Jerry and Linda Elkind
Jen and Raymond 
Emerson
Margaret Enloe
Diane Faissler
Constance Farb
Barbara Feehrer
Harriet Feinberg, In 
Memory of Thomas 
Shepherd
Helen Fitts
Carrie Flood
Arlene Freedman
Susan Frey
Martha Frey and John 
Mason
Karin Gaffney and Dana 

Gray
Mary Garcia
Deborah Gerstein
Ann Gillespie
Alexis Goltra
Neil Gordon
Mary Ann Gore
Amy Graves
Karen and Andrew 
Graziani
Tracey Greenspan
Shelly and Matthew 
Growney
Susan Halby
Sing and Carl Hanson
Heidi Harring
Dottie Harris
Henry and Lee Harrison
Susan Heinz and Mike 
Melampy
Lisa Hession-Kunz
Edie Hill
Barbara Hoffman
Linda Hoffman and 
Blase Provitola
Chester and Stephanie 
Hooper
Christina Huggins
Alice and Paul Johnson
Ellie Johnson
Jennifer and Doug 
Johnson
Mitzi and Marcus 
Johnson
Otto Judicke
Sheridan Kahmann
Chip and Andrea Kakas
Tamara Kaplan and 
Kenneth Danforth
Ron Kearns
Betty and John Keddy
Jon Kelman
Shannon and Andy 
Kenney
Jean Keskulla
Heidi Kidder
Paul and Rosa Kim
Justin and Maria King
Richard King
Josey Kirkland
Stephen Kirkland and 
Theodora Martin
David Kleinschmidt and 
Katherine Olney
Diana Kolstad
Shawn Koo
Susan, Doug and Chloe 
Koval
Carol Krauss
Allie Kussin
Karl and Sarah Kussin
Ellen Leigh
Annie LeMonde, In 
Memory of Rick Be-
inecke
Anna Leslie
Karen Levitt
Barbara and Nate 
Liskov
Beth Little
Jane Lothian
Bob and Sue Lotz
Rachel and Bob Lucas

Jean Maestre
Virginia Mara
Margaret Marsh
Ellie Marshall
Rob and Katharine Mast
Brian and April McCarty
Gregor and Sharon 
McGregor
Williams Bradford 
McMillan
Elizabeth Michaud
Sarah and Rob Mitchell
Douglas and Janet 
Moffat
Brian Morgan
Bruce Morgan
Jesse Morgan
Robert and Elizabeth 
Morrison
Marilyn Mudry and 
Gregory Burch
Anna Nerenberg
Jeanne and Kenneth 
Nevard
Boris Nikitin
Donna Nowak
Soren and Caroline 
Oberg
Elaine O’Connell
Collum and Nora 
O’Donnell
Jane Olson
Susan Oman
Edith Overly
Jonathan and Jessie 
Panek
Max and Don Payne
Nicole Pecorelli
Dick and Cynthia 
Perkins
Susan Perreca
Jeanne and James Petit-
pas, In Memory of Wade 
Edwards
Norma Topalian
Carolyn Plourde
Katharine Preston and 
John Bingham
Susan Quartuccio and 
Rob Huson
Nancy Rappaport and 
Colin Flavin
Kathleen and Conan 
Reidy
Patricia Reinstein
Dawn and Jonathan 
Rennert
Sue and Chad Reynolds
Jordan Rich
Deborah Richardson
Bradley Richardson and 
Mary Louise Sudders
Catherine Rielly and Jim 
Hellinger
Kerri Robinson
Penny Rodday, In Mem-
ory of her sister
Alan and Suzanne Rom
Candace and Matt Root
Lucy and Brian Rosbor-
ough
Jean Rosenberg
Mathias Rosenfeld
Chris and Pito Salas
Lisa Samoylenko
Karen Sanderson
Caryn Sandrew

Lisa Sankowski and 
Emily Newburger
Barbara Schlichter
Marcia Schloss
Jack and Judy Scotnicki, 
In Memory of Wade 
Edwards
Mary Rose Scozzafava
Cheryl Serpe
Denis Sheahan
Nola Sheffer
Sandy Shen
Nancy Shepherd
Edie Sisson
Elizabeth Sloane
Michelle Small
Beverly Smith
Tim Smith
Dorothy Sonnichsen
Cindy Sorensen
Emily Speagle
Laura and Chris Spear
Linda St Francis
Stephanie and Peter 
Stanton
Debra Stark
Mark Stevenson
John and Sue Stillman
Robert and Margaret 
Stillman, In Honor of 
Nancy Stillman
John and Martha Stone
Lynne and Jeff Stone
Molly Stone
Nan and Carl Stutz
Janey Tallarida
Hilary Taylor
Katharine Thompson
Jan and Carl Turnquist
Eleanor Uddo
Andrea Urban
Henry and Janet Vaillant
Eric and Laurie Van 
Loon
Holly and Hjalmar Van 
Meerdervoort
Jennifer Volpe, In Mem-
ory of Wade Edwards
Jennie Wadsworth
Sophie Wadsworth
Karel Wahrsager
Clare Walker Leslie
Alexandra Walsh
Sarah and Alan Ward
Skip Warren
Rebecca and Henry Weil
Jeanne and Steven 
Wentzell
Paul and Gray Wexelblat
Abby and Tim White
Barbara Whitesides
Robin Wilkerson and 
Steve Atlas
Andrew and Heidi 
Williams
Barbara and Jim Willis
Suzanne and Roger 
Winsby
David Witherbee
Jessica Wolfe
Steven Wood
Mary Jane and Bern-
hardt Wuensch
Lei Xu
Anne and Tom Yeomans

Program and 
Support Volun-
teers
Nicole Albanese
Oona Aldridge 
Judy Bennett
Casey Boguz
Laura Booth
AJ Bott
Kimberly Brainerd 
Melissa Brooks
Dawn Buckelew
Adrienne Buckstein 
Katie Butler
Catherine Carter
Frances Chang
Qianqian Chen
Dee Clarke
Molly Constable 
Carolyn Copp
Jen Craft 
Keith Dawson
Susan Dobbie 
Nellie Early
Karla Eck
Jenni Edgerton
Jack Engler
Claire Farrell
Abby Flynn
Brian Fullerton
Deborah Gerstein
Rachel Gertsenshteyn
Maria Giovino
Peter Gorny
Catherine Grace
Silas Gramaglia
Linda Haeussler
Robert Haeussler
Carol Hani
Rebecca Harris
Jessica Hien
Susan Horowitz
Nicola Hunt
Christine Ingmanson
Judith Jackson
Daniel Jacobson
Betsy Johnson
Nora Johnson
Tara Johnson
Sheridan Kahmann
Shelly Karlin 
Sonya Keene
Laurine Kesslof
MacKenzie King
Susan Koval 
Chloe Koval
Suzanne Knight
Carol Kyte
Julia Latady
Lisa Lawton
Elizabeth Lerch
Liz Lerch
Jane Lothian
Daniel Lu
Pat Magee
Rachel Mead
Zariyah Mercer
Harley Monte 
Edward Morgan
Paula Morrison
Luisa Nazzaro
Ken Nygren 
Patrick O’Brien
Elaine O’Connell
Kristina, Katrina and 
John Ohl
Jane Olson

Susan Oman
Kizette Ortiz-Vanger
Larry Osgood 
Natalie Owen 
Melissa Paddock
Joan Parker 
Deborah Pease
Rachel Peckar
Deedee Perkins
Amy Poole
Austin Post
Sheila Prasath
Victoria Preston
Cindy Primett
Susan Quartuccio 
Nevene Reynolds
Marcia Rising 
Kelly Roberts
Athena Robbins 
Christine Robinson
Jessica Robinson
Joanne and Joel Roth-
stein
Mimi Rutledge
Chris and Pito Salas
Nancy and Gregg Savage
Marcia Schloss 
Annie Selle
Bonnie Sellew
Lisa Selman
Gina Sennott
Julia Sheehan
Sandy Shen
Nancy Shepard
Nancy Shepherd
Ainslie Sheridan
LuAnne Silva
Matthew Smalley
Cindy Sorensen
Rebecca Stadolnik
Kathy Stark-Dia 
Rose Stone
Robin Stuart
Betsy Swaim
Shannon Tellier
Sunny Teng
Ashton Thadani 
Harry Topol
Jamie Truman
Sarah Tucker
Elaine Torsiello
Lily Walker
Lei Xu
Maxine Young
Rachel Zou

 

We have made every 
effort to be accurate and 
complete. Please accept our 
apologies for any uninten-
tional omissions and call us 
with corrections at (978) 
369-2585

Donors, continued
August 1, 2016- July 31, 2017
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The Nature Connection began a 
new partnership this year with 
The Little Heroes Group Home in 

Dracut, MA, the first program within 
JRI to serve children ages 5-12 who 
have experienced complex trauma. 

During each bi-monthly visit, the 
children hop off the bus and rush 
inside to see what is waiting for them 
inside The Nature Connection habitat. 
From rabbits to pumpkins to fresh 

corn, we always have fresh, new things 
for them to see and touch. 
By bringing natural materials and 
therapy animals into this home, we 
offer a safe space for the children to 
participate and build confidence.   
Cindy Powers, Division Director, JRI, 
and founder of The Little Heroes 
Group Home, believes The Nature 
Connection program has the power to 
help the children heal from complex 
trauma.  
“Children with complex trauma 
[can make] significant gains when 
incorporating  animals into their 
treatment,” she said.  “Animals offer 
a comforting presence and elicit 
positive emotions providing a sense of 
comfort.”
According to Powers, animals have 
been proven to help children increase 
social interaction, decrease aggression, 
and learn to care for another living 
being.  

Olivia, a resident at The Little Heroes Group 
Home, knows just how to keep our rabbit 
safe and warm.

Bringing Nature’s Healing to the Littlest Heroes:  Your Support 
Makes This Group Home More Like Home

“Children with complex 
trauma [can make] 

significant gains when 
incorporating  animals into 

their treatment.”

Cindy Powers
Division Director, JRI, and 

founder of The Little Heroes 
Group Home

Caregiver Training Doubles, Thanks to Dana Home Foundation

Since 2015 The 
Nature Connection 
has empowered 

professionals and families 
caring for elders with 
memory loss through our 
free Caregiver Trainings.  
At each session we teach 
caregivers our practices for 
incorporating horticultural 
and sensory-based activities 
into the caregiver role.  

Thanks to the Dana Home 
Foundation, The Nature 
Connection will double our 
training programs this year 

to offer a total of four free 
workshops.
Through its annual awards 
program, The Dana Home 
Foundation‘s mission is to 
provide for the care, comfort 
and well-being of seniors.
“The Dana Home Foundation 
is pleased to partner with 
The Nature Connection to 
bring its innovative and 
effective training program to 
those who care for seniors 
with memory impairment ,” 
said Susan McClements, Dana 
Home Foundation Co-Chair.
“[This] program enhances 
quality of life by bringing 
the outdoors to seniors with 
memory impairment and 
creating moments of joy and 
deeper connections.”
Abbi Laushine, Life 
Enrichment Director at 
Bridges by EPOCH Westford, 
said “The items discussed 
and shared were very 
effective and presented in a 
very ‘user-friendly’ way. Truly 
failure-free.”
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For training dates or to schedule a group 
session for up to 30 people email

training@nature-connection.org or visit:
www.nature-connection.org

Clinicians learn to make aromatherapy sachets at a recent 
caregiver training.

We are grateful to The Dana Home Foundation, The Town of 
Lexington, The Massachusetts Cultural Council, Middlesex Savings 
Charitable Foundation and the Concord-Carlisle Community Chest 
for sponsoring our Caregiver Trainings. 

“The Nature Connection 
program enhances 

quality of life by 
bringing the outdoors 
to seniors ... creating 
moments of joy and 
deeper connections.”

Susan McClements
Co-Chair

Dana Home Foundation

The Nature Connection



ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED

P.O. Box 155
Concord, MA  01742

Michael, a teenager at Watertown 
Boys & Girls Club, bonds with our 
therapy rabbit. “The animals have 
taught me to like nature better.”
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Board Expansion Continues
Welcome Maria Considine King to 
our Board of Directors!  Maria has 
worked at Commonwealth Financial 
Network since 2000. As a business 
management consultant, Maria helps 
financial advisors gain clarity about 
their vision and their goals. A Concord 
resident, Maria and her husband Justin 
are active community members and 
philanthropists, and have been valued 
advisors to The Nature Connection for 
several years.

Volunteer Corner
Sue Dobbie, Program Volunteer
A retired hospice manager, Sue 
has generously devoted her life to 
aiding others.  She has been a Nature 
Connection Program Volunteer since 
2014, and believes “The dynamic 
human-animal bond engages us and can 
be absolutely essential to overall health. 
The pure joy that can be obtained from 
interaction with our furry friends is 
mutually beneficial.”

Upcoming Event
Join us at Winter Market!

Friday, December 1, 1-6 pm
Saturday, December 2, 11 am-5 pm

Sunday, December 3, 11 am-5 pm
The Umbrella Community Arts Center

40 Stow Street, Concord

Support The Nature Connection’s annual 
pop-up shop at Winter Market!  Purchase 
beautiful nature-inspired t-shirts, totes and 
gift wrap by artist Helen Popinchalk, and other 
hand-made items.  Shop for the holidays and 

help bring the power 
of nature to  those 
who need it most.

To volunteer at our 
Winter Market table 
please contact us at 
volunteer@nature-
connection.org.  We’d 
love to see you!


